
 

 

8
th
 March, 2018 

 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
The 2018 St Anthony’s Cross Country Carnival is fast approaching. This is a whole school event and all students 
are expected to attend and participate.  
 
Date:    Friday 23rd March, 2018 
Time:    9:30 (students to walk to venue at 9am)  
Where:    CV Kelly Park, Girraween 
What to Bring (students): Sports Uniform, hat, and water. Wear sunscreen and house-coloured shirt. Bring  
    recess in a plastic bag. 
 
Please note that the students will not be able to purchase food items from the canteen for recess. 
 
The students will be participating in a fun run which involves students completing laps of the oval at their own pace. 
 
To run this event, we need your help. Parent helpers are required to have completed their Child Protection 
forms. The event will run from 9:30am until 12pm with set-up of the field starting at 8am. It would be greatly 
appreciated if you could indicate your availability on the form below and return it to school.  
 
Regards 
 

Mrs Amanda Smith      Ms Linda Ducksbury 
Sports Coordinator      Acting Principal 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 
2018 CROSS COUNTRY PARENT HELPER 

 
I, _______________________________________, am available to help at the St Anthony’s Cross Country on 
Friday  
 

23rd March. I can help with:  Set up from 8am   Events from 9:30 am - 12:00 pm 
 
Child’s Name: ______________________________  Class: __________ 
 

 
Phone number: _____________________________  Signed: _____________________________ 

 


